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Forced in-person voting contributes to voter suppression. Oregon’s vote by mail 

system is utilized by many who cannot easily access voting centers. This bill passing 

would be a huge blow to the disabled community, as well as anyone who is 

overworked, overwhelmed or underrepresented. This bill is a blatant attack on 

democracy. If it passes, it will negatively impact Oregonians and disproportionately 

affect marginalized groups.  


